## PELICAN RAPIDS PUBLIC SCHOOLS

310 S BROADWAY | PO BOX 642 | PELICAN RAPIDS, MN 56572 | (P) 218.863.5910 | (F) 218.863.5915 LAURA JANUSZEWSKI Secondary Principal **BRIAN KORF Superintendent** DERRICK NELSON Elementary Principal

DOUG BRUGGEMAN Dean of Students / Activites Director



## Invitation to the 6th Grade Transition Proposal Presentation

Dear Parents and Families of ISD 548,

The administration of ISD 548 is pleased to extend a cordial invitation to you for an important presentation regarding the proposed transition of the 6th grade to the high school. We believe that your involvement and feedback are crucial as we consider this potential change.

## **Presentation Details**

Date: Next Wednesday, May 7th

Time: 7:00 PM

**Location:** High School Fine Arts Auditorium

## Agenda

The presentation will cover the following key points:

- Justification of the Proposal: We will explain the reasons behind considering the move of the 6th grade to the high school. This segment will address educational benefits, logistical considerations, and the anticipated positive impact on students.
- Tour of the High School: Attendees will have the opportunity to take a guided tour of the high school facilities. This tour will provide insight into a typical day at the high school, showcasing the environment and resources available to students.
- Questions and Answers: We value your input and questions. There will be a dedicated session for you to raise any concerns or questions you might have regarding the proposal.

Your support and engagement are essential to us as we explore ways to enhance the educational experience for our students. We hope you will join us for this informative session.

Thank you for your continued support.

Warm regards,

**Brian Korf** 

Superintendent of Pelican Rapids Schools